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Dear Examinees,

The Institute considers feedback from relevant stakeholders an important tool 
for improving and maintaining the quality of its exam question papers. To 
keep the exam question papers of the Institute at par with international 
standards, the Institute has been receiving the feedback from RAET for last 
many years. In Summer 2021, a portal was launched to obtain the teachers’ 
feedback on exam question papers in a more organized manner. The 
feedback received through teachers’ comments on the exam question papers 
provides useful insights for analyzing the current result and developing 
future exam question papers.

Considering the utility of the feedback, it has been decided that, with effect 
from Autumn 2022 CAF Examinations, the access to this portal shall be 
allowed to the examinees and they can provide feedback on the paper(s) 
which were mentioned on their admit cards. The portal will be activated 
soon after the conclusion of each paper and will remain available until one 
week after the conclusion of the examinations.  

All examinees are encouraged to provide their feedback on exam question 
paper through link available in their secured login area at the Institute’s 
website. 

Please note that the feedback portal shall be available for CAF, CFAP and 
MSA examination papers only. 

For any enquiry regarding the above matter, you may contact at
examinations@icap.org.pk 
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